

The Oklahoma Varsity "O" Association Newsletter

DEAR LETTERWINNERS,

It's hard to believe that the new school year is almost here. We are very excited to kick this school year off with two home football games in the first few weeks of the season! This fall is also a time for four sport reunions. Please mark your calendars if this is your sport and plan to celebrate with us in Norman!

We hope everyone had a great summer and enjoyed vacations and activities! The Varsity O is again looking for volunteers to assist with some of out events. If you are interested in helping out, please email us and we can give you more information. We look forward to seeing everyone again this fall!

Boomer Sooner!

FOLLOW VARSITY O ON FACEBOOK AND TWITTER





Please be sure to like the Varsity O Association Facebook page and follow us on Twitter to keep up to date on all of the latest news about the Varsity O Association and OU Athletics!

REMEMBERING OUR LEGENDS

GEORGE BREWER- George was a member of the Sooner football team from 1946-1949.

CLAUDE HAMON- Claude played football for the Sooners from 1960-



The Oklahoma Varsity "O" Association Newsletter

SOCCER PREVIEW



Ten thrilling matches are set to take place at John Crain Field in the OU Soccer Complex this season. Fans can count on plenty of entertainment every weekend this fall. Oklahoma is set to face seven returning NCAA Tournament teams, including 2013 defending NCAA runner-up Florida State. OU also will take on tournament participants Oklahoma State, Utah, Florida, Nebraska, Texas Tech and West Virginia throughout the fall. The home slate includes four of those teams.

The 10-game general admission season ticket package is \$40 for the public and \$32 for faculty and staff, letterwinners, youth and senior citizens.

Head coach Matt Potter and the Oklahoma soccer team announced the addition of junior transfer Laura Rayfield to the roster for the 2014 fall season. Rayfield joins OU after two seasons as a defender at Oregon State. Rayfield and was named a Pac-12 All-Academic honorable mention. Single-match tickets will go on sale beginning Aug. 13. Discounted ticket packages are available for groups of 10 or more.

August 2014



The Oklahoma Varsity "O" Association Newsletter

REUNION DATES SET

The reunion dates have been set for women's gymnastics, softball, women's basketball, and women's golf. The women's gymnastics and softball reunions will take place August 29-30, coinciding with the first football home game against Louisiana Tech. Women's basketball and women's golf will be held on November 21-22, coinciding with the football game against Kansas. Women's basketball will be honoring Stacey Dales with a jersey recognition ceremony in conjunction with the reunion.

If you are not receiving information from Varsity O, please send in your current contact information to varsityo@ou.edu so we can make sure you receive your reunion information.

SAVE THE DATE

SAVE THE DATE

OKLAHOMA WOMEN'S GYMNASTICS ALUMNI REUNION

AUGUST 29-30, 2014

The OL women's gymnastics program is as obrating its alumni during this weekend with fact vittes surrounding the OU vs. I but and Tech looted, game

OKLAHOMA WOMEN'S SOFTBALL ALUMNI REUNION

AUGUST 29-30, 2014

The OU softball program is coloresting it's alumni during this weekend with restrict as surrounding the OL, vs. coulsiand Tech rootball game. Formal invitation to follow.





uestions? Call Megan Lawrence at 405.325.4709 or email mcgoodwin@ou.edu 💎 Questions'



The Oklahoma Varsity "O" Association Newsletter

TAILGATE SEASON IS UPON US!

The Varsity O Association will be hosting tailgates before each home game during the 2014 OU football season. Admission is complimentary for letterwinners and ONE guest. Each additional guest is asked to pay \$10. Guests who are not an immediate family member and are of recruitable age, grades 9-12, will also be charged \$10. The tailgate will open THREE hours prior to kickoff. The location for each game is still being determined, so please check your email for updated information prior to each home game. We hope to see you this fall!



Page 4

August 2014 Volume 8, Number 8